
 

 
On behalf of its citizens, I, Michael E. Duggan,  

Mayor of the city of Detroit, proudly honor 
 

VoteRiders 
On their 10th Business Anniversary and recognize the month of 

April as Voter ID Month! 
 

Voter ID Month is dedicated to highlighting the extraordinary effort that VoteRiders 
have put forth to eradicate the barriers in place for American citizens to acquire their 

ID. VoteRiders offers services to organizations across the United States to help citizens 
access essential documents to exercise their freedom to vote.  

 

Thank you for your extraordinary achievement, and  
dedicated service to the residents of the city of Detroit. 

 
May your accomplishments serve as an inspiration to others! 

April 1, 2022 


